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"The EURAS is proud to announce that one of the EURAS 
Member University, Sapienza University of Rome 
organizing in collaboration "ORLIAC - XI INTERNATIONAL 
ACADEMIC CONFERENCE ROME 25 – 28 September 2022 
in Rome - Italy. 
 
All colleagues and specialists in the academic field of ear, 
nose and throat is eligible to participate in this 
international event which is meant to join eastern and 
western cultures for the development of 
Otorhinolaryngology. 
 
For more information, please visit 
https://www.mcascientificevents.eu/orliac/  

 
  Delightful Istanbul Summer School 2022 

 
EURAS is pleased to inform you that the program ‘Delightful Istanbul Summer School 2022’ (IAU) is now 
open and admissions have started for the following areas, 
• Digital Marketing                                                          3 ECTS 
• Brand Management                                                      3 ECTS 
• Exploration of Turkish Art via Museum                 3 ECTS 
• Current Issues in International Politics                 3 ECTS 
• Neuroscience                                                                  3 ECTS 
• Genetics and Medical Biotechnology                      4 ECTS 
• Multi-Criteria Decision Making                                3 ECTS 
 
Dates: 
After the frustrating pandemic break, the program will be taking place finally face to face in Istanbul between 
24th of July and 6th of August, 2022. 
 
Fees: 
Program fee is 750 USD. Early bird registration fee is 650 USD (Until the 15th of May) Fee includes; 50 hours 
of class tuition, course materials, bed and breakfast accommodation in a superior hostel for 14 nights, two 
weekend tours, program amenities and other surprises.  
 
Scholarship scheme for EURAS Members: 

 We offer 1 full scholarship on the program fee to our partner institute (can be granted to a student or 
to a faculty member) for every 10 paid bookings we receive from your institution. 

 We grant 50% scholarship on the program fee for every 5 paid bookings we receive from your 
institution. (you may nominate the 6th student to get this grant). 

 
For more information, please visit our website or contact: 
Website: https://delightful.istanbul/  Email: delightful@aydin.edu.tr  
 
 

 The 30th Biennial World Congress 
 

"The 30th Biennial World Congress of the 
International Association for The Philosophy 
of Law and Social Philosophy. the congress 
will take place in Bucharest, Romania, from 3-
8 July 2022". The organization is a joint effort, 
combining the knowledge and resources of 
Dimitrie Cantemir Christian University and of 
The Romanian Association for The Philosophy 
of Law. 
 
For more information, please visit 
https://www.ivr2022.org/ 
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